
 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 
Our Year 4 children performed the Easter Story for parents 

and pupils on Wednesday 29th March.  They really impressed 

us with their acting and singing skills.  A West-End worthy 

performance of the most important story ever told!  The 

pupils really let their light shine.  Thank you to Miss Looker 

and team for putting the amazing performance together. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Easter Bonnet Parade/ Fashion Show was, once 

again, a great event!  The children strutted their 

stuff on the cat walk to impress our judge, Mrs 

Hobson.  It was a very difficult decision to make!  

Congratulations to Eva, Annette, Arthur and Anson 

on your winning designs. 

Easter Egg Decoration Competition 

The egg designs this year were the best yet.  Some of our 

favourites included the King’s Coronation; Harry Potter; the 

solar system; Olympic races, St. Anne’s playground, one of 

our classrooms and Marvel comic designs.  Congratulations to 

Molly, Patrick, Leo and Dorothy – our worthy winners! 

 

The children really enjoyed their sponsored 

hop on Thursday 30th March.  FOSA 

organised the event and every child in school 

received their bunny disguises – bunny ears 

and bunny glasses.  We had many different 

ways that they chose to bounce and hop 

around the playground whilst raising funds 

for school!  Well done, everyone. 😊 

Don’t forget to bring in your sponsorship 

forms and money after the holidays! 


